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Honorable Chief Justice Ron Parraguire 
Supreme Court of Nevada 
201 South Carson Street, Suite 250 
Carson City, NV 89071 
rdoyle@nvcourts.nv.gov  

Dear Honorable Chief Justice Parraguire: 

On behalf of the Nevada Dispensary Association ("NDA"), I respectfully request 
that the hearing scheduled on September 9, 2016 regarding ADKT 0495 be continued to a 
later date. On June 21, 2016, the NDA submitted a letter requesting a continuance to 
allow time to contact all affected members of the State Bar of Nevada and to allow them 
time to prepare for the hearing. 

I believe there are still members of the State Bar of Nevada who have an 
ownership interest in a medical marijuana establishment that have not yet received notice 
of the hearing regarding ADKT 0495. I also believe the attorneys that are impacted by 
the Court's decision need more time prepare their comments. 

Thank you very much for your time and attention on this matter. 

Riana Durrett 

Executive Director, 
Nevada Dispensary Association 
3365 Pepper Lane, Suite 102 
Las Vegas, NV 89120 


